
Mon 7 August -  9am STEM Open
Morning
2pm Religious Art Prize Gallery Walk

Tues 15 August - Feast of the
Assumption Mass 3-6
Class Liturgies - K - 2

Mon 14 - Fri 18 August - Book Week

Wed 23 August - Parent Group
meeting with parent STEM session

Thurs 21 September - Creative Arts
Festival

 OUR LADY OF DOLOURS
NEWS
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Ignite, Innovate & Include in the Spirit of Mercy

FROM THE PRINCIPAL
MARCO IANNI PRINCIPAL

Welcome back to another great term at OLD! 

It was so wonderful to welcome all our staff and students back with warm greetings and joyful

smiles. Everyone has returned from holidays well-rested, healthy and ready to engage in some

exciting learning experiences.

Once again we have had a busy start and this term is full of new and varied learning

experiences for all grades. Term 3 is the most rewarding part of the year as the pressure of

Reports, NAPLAN and Parent Interviews is over and we are able to just focus on what we

do best, teaching and learning.

I am looking forward to working with students, staff and parents as the countdown begins for

our School Musical, Public Speaking Competition, Book Week, Science Week and the

beginning of our transition to school program for our incoming Kindergarten 2024 students. 

 This term will be very exciting at Our Lady of Dolours, with many great opportunities for all

students.

So far this term we have already had a successful Grandparents’ Day Liturgy, morning tea and

open classrooms and Kindergarten 100 days of school.

We are all looking forward to a successful Term 3 and thank you for your continued support as

we work in partnership for all our beautiful students.

UPCOMING
EVENTS

Enrolling now for
2024

Fri 22 September - Staff
Development Day

https://www.facebook.com/ourladyofdolourschatswood/
https://www.olddbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/calendar/
https://www.olddbb.catholic.edu.au/enrolment-contacts/enrolment-forms-information/
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Congratulations to Kindergarten on reaching the special
milestone – 100 Days of School! Students celebrated with a
parade in the morning, each child made a shirt with 100 items on
it. Then the day was filled with 100 themed activities and ended
with a Kindy Disco! Congratulations to all the students and the
Kindergarten teachers on such an amazing 100 days!  

100 Days of Kindergarten
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Wednesday 26th is the Feast Day of St. Anne and St.
Joachim. They were the parents of Mary and the
Grandparents of Jesus! We celebrated this blessed
day on Monday with a Grandparents Liturgy,
morning tea and open classrooms! Students and
Grandparents made special bookmarks together.  

Grandparents Day



Creative Arts Festival –
School Musical 2023

Disney's,
'The Little Mermaid Jr'

to be held at The
Concourse Chatswood

on Thursday 21st
September 2023.

Creative Arts Festival

Our Creative Arts Festival is a yearly event with a long
tradition at Our Lady of Dolours Primary.  The event
will showcase our student’s talents from
Kindergarten to Year 6 with all students participating
in the show.
The Concert Hall has a capacity of approximately 800
seats for the audience. The theatre comes with full
production, technicians, venue staff and ticketing
facilities. We are expecting a full house on the night.
I would like to introduce and thank our major sponsor
for the evening, Steve & Daniel Cakmak from Raine &
Horne Willoughby. We are appreciative of their
sponsorship which will assist us greatly and
producing a high quality production.

Further information on this event, how to purchase tickets and costume requirements
will be sent out early next week. OLD students will not require a ticket for the
performance.
We are looking forward to a wonderful event, so save the date, invite the family and
book your tickets early.
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Library
Dub Leffler – Author/Illustrator Workshop 
In Week 10 of last term, our Grade 3 students were
invited to Chatswood Library to attend a workshop
run by Australian author and illustrator Dub Leffler.
Dub shared his work experiences with the students
and gave them some practical tips to develop their
own skills. 
Dub Leffler’s illustrated text Our Dreaming (written
by Kirli Saunders) is short listed for this year’s Picture
Book of the Year (Children’s Book Council of
Australia). 

Student reflections
Dub Leffler showed us that he used coffee for his
book Our Dreaming. When the coffee was still
wet Dub put some salt over it for effect. Dub also
made us do different things while we did some
drawings. Dub drew Mrs Croall just by looking at
her and it turned out amazing! It really looked
like Mrs Croall. 
Lillian 3G

Dub showed us that he used coffee for his book
Sorry Day. He showed us that you can make
anything out of scribble. He drew me out of a
scribble! Dub made some stories with acrylic.
Also he made two books at a time. One took him
twelve days and one took him two years! 
Julian 3G

Dub Leffler told us about how he drew in Blue
because he used to draw birds. He showed us
how he draws and then splashes coffee on his
drawings to make them brown. Dub Leffler
showed us that he can draw with both of his
hands. 
Alessia 3B

Dub Leffler told us how he turned a scribble into
a picture. He taught us how he draws and writes.
The interesting thing is that he used coke to
make his pictures when he was younger. 
Aiden 3B

How are you tracking? The Premier’s
Reading Challenge closes for student
listings on August 18th – Week 5 of this
term. Keep on reading and adding your
titles! Well done to so many of our
students who have informed me that they
have been busily reading and adding to
their reading logs. 

Read, Grow,
Inspire.

Book Week
2023

An additional note has gone out on compass this week
outlining the events of Book Week at OLD. Just a

reminder: Book Week will run from August 14th-18th
(Week 5). We look forward to a variety of competitions, a

Scholastic Book Fair where books are available to be
purchased and our annual book parade. 



PBL (POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR
AND LEARNING) AT OLD

WE HAVE SAFE AND CARING HANDS

MRS CLOUSTON, MISS BAYNIE & THE PBL TEAM

PBL (Positive Behaviours for Learning) is an evidence-based framework

that brings together the whole-school community to contribute to

developing a positive, safe and supportive learning culture.

The framework assists schools to improve

social, emotional, behavioural and academic

outcomes for children and young people

(NSW Government: Education).

At OLD, we have a PBL Matrix where we learn

about what makes us Safe, Respectful and

Responsible Learners. You might have seen

these words on the crayons at the front of our

school. Each fortnight, we focus on one

expectation for these rules.

This fortnight our PBL focus is “We Speak

and Act with Kindness”. Jesus taught us the

Golden Rule “Do unto others as you would

have them do unto you” (Matthew 7:12). This

means that we treat others the way we

would like to be treated. By treating others

with respect and kindness we can not only

spread God’s word but build positive

relationships. Treating others with kindness

might look like; giving our friends

compliments, helping others when they need

it and inviting others to play with us. 

 





Are you able to offer 45minutes of your time on a
Monday, Wednesday or Friday? Do you love being
involved in your community but don't know where to
start? Why not join our wonderful group of canteen
volunteers. If you are able to assist please use the link
below to find a day that is suitable for you.
The students thank you in advance!
Canteen Sign Up.

Congratulations  to Evelyn in Year
2 who recently became a big
sister welcoming a baby brother
Elvin into her family.
We look forward to seeing little
Elvin in the playground and
welcoming him into the OLD
community in years to come.

Community

https://signup.zone/7WF865bM4bpZ5XEha


OLD Parish News

OLD Parish details

OLD Parish Mass times

We would love to connect with you, hear your
story, tell you ours and share life's journey
together.

Whether you've just moved to the area or
you've been here for years, we would love to
get to know you and help you feel at home
here in our parish community.

https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/chatswood/our-parish/welcome-to-our-lady-of-dolours-chatswood/welcome-to-our-parish
https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/chatswood/mass-times/sunday-mass-times





